Student Ambassador Program

If you're a new student coming to Prince George High School, you'll be welcomed by one of our Student Ambassadors.

Since transferring schools can be a very confusing and a difficult time for families, the Student Ambassador Program makes sure every new student gets the attention and consideration they deserve and need to be successful at Prince George High School.
The Student Ambassador's main job is to be a helpful, friendly face for the new student on their first day of school and for the remainder of the school year. Our Student Ambassadors are available to:

*        Meet with the new student during 5th block Extra Time   

          Extra Help (ETEH)

*        Introduce them to their teachers

*        Show them around the school

*        Eat lunch together

*        Showing them how to find their bus at the end of the day

*        Answering questions about activities, classes, building facilities and school rules

Please contact Ms. Buetow at jbuetow@pgs.k12.va.us if you should have additional questions about the program.

We welcome all new students in advance to Prince George High School!

